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solidarity dinner for Mojoca 
Dear friends, 
 
The Coronavirus situation is also falling rapidly in Guatemala, a country where quality 
health care is private and compliance with hygiene measures is much more complicated. 
 
Because of the numerous restrictions the government is preparing, as well as the 
reduction in aid and support from Italy and Belgium, which are also in great difficulty, 
Mojoca and the House of the 8th of March, which helps girls and boys who come off of the 
street, are already suffering a substantial economic downturn. This forces the movement 
to make cuts by reducing the number of workers to the bare minimum. 
 
The weakest will be the first to suffer the consequences. 
 
This situation, which is pushing everyone into forced immobility, blocks us physically but 
not our hearts. 
 
On March the 21st we are organizing a solidarity dinner for Mojoca.  
 
Each of us will prepare a dinner at his house to share with his loved ones, along with the 
boys and girls of Guatemala. 
 
Invite as many people as you can: friends, relatives and all the people whom you wish to 
spend an evening with sharing a meal at a distance. 
 
Also at this time, let us continue together to protect the smile, good humor, friendship and 
solidarity towards all those around us who need it most. 
 
The minimum donation for the dinner is € 15,00 per person, but you can donate as 
much as you want, it is a dinner of shared solidarity for all of us who together will 
overcome this moment and come out stronger and more united! 
 
A strong and affectionate embrace to all of you 


